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Kia ora katoa, 

 

Further to my earlier letter to you on the proposal to amend to 

section 13 of the Fisheries Act 1996, the Bill has now been 

introduced into the House and will complete its First Reading on 
Tuesday. It will then be referred to the Primary Production 

Committee with a report back to the House by 25 August.  We will 

keep you informed as we are informed of the Select Committee 

timetable. 
 

 

Tery Lynch 

Policy Manager 
(04)8194638 


